
Project Update: August 2022 
 
The National Commission for Science, Technology & Innovation (NACOSTI)people 
called last Friday and said that they need an introductory letter for my institution for 
my permit to be processed. 
 
I'm just from the Graduate School at my University (Egerton University) where I've been 
told that the Board of Postgraduate Studies will write the letter but only after I defend 
my proposal. I've raised this new development with my two supervisors and requested 
their intervention hoping their help might expedite things. 
 
I'm truly sorry because all these have already eaten into the proposed timeline. It's my 
first time doing all these, and I sincerely didn't expect some of these hurdles. So, it's a 
learning process for me too but I'm determined to see all of it through.   
 
Also, I traveled to Naivasha last week to physically follow up on my requests for 
presentations with the Kenya Wildlife Service and other stakeholders. Unfortunately, 
the senior warden and senior research scientist were out of the country for a 
conference in Tanzania. 
 

 
Different Overhead Electrical Infrastructures of Interest 



 
Gerald Osuka at Hell’s Gate National Park Headquarters in Naivasha. 
 



 
A Minute Section of the Silent but Deadly Bird Traps to be Surveyed 
 

 


